
Dear Blatch families,

It has been brilliant to have our Year 9s onsite with us today and they were excellent in
their ‘Dare to Dream’ assembly which focused on finding their ultimate goal, what
happiness means to them and employability skills.

We’re looking forward to welcoming our Year 10s back tomorrow.

Bake sale

Our Year 11 Senior students organised a bake sale today to raise money to reduce the
cost of their prom for all students and will be running another one in the Music foyer on
Thursday this week at lunchtime.

Homework Club

A reminder that homework club is taking place every day this week in Room 5 until 4pm.

Update on site

We’re continuing to work closely with the local authority as work progresses on our site
and we expect to be in a position to share the plans for after half-term with you by
Thursday at the latest.

Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.
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